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Med school professor is named to study group 

Lynne D. Williams, medical school information 
April 26, 1994 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

A University of Nevada School of Medicine professor has been invited to serve 

as a member of the Immunology, Virology and Pathology Study Section, Division of 

Research Grants for the Department of Health and Human Services . 

Dorothy Rudig, Ph.D., professor of microbiology, will serve on the study 

section through June 30, 1997. According to Jerome G. Greene, M.D., director of 

the Division of Research Grants, "Members are selected on the basis of their 

demonstrated competence and achievement in their scientific discipline as evidenced 

by the quality of research accomplishments, publications in scientific journals, and 

other significant scientific activities, achievements and honors." 

Dr. Rudig earned her doctorate in biology and immunology from the 

University of California, San Diego; and joined the faculty of the School of Medicine 

in 1984. 
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